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US 70/N. Main Closure 
Las Cruces, NM 

 
Las Cruces- The District One office for the New Mexico Department of Transportation 
(NMDOT) with Sandoval Construction are scheduled to close a portion of the southbound lanes 
in order to perform utility work between an area west of Chestnut Avenue to just west of 
Fleming Avenue. 
 
The contractor will begin work Monday November 10th at 7:00 pm and will be lifted by 6:00 am 
Tuesday November 11th with detours posted on US 70/N. Main alerting motorists of alternate 
routes. The work is scheduled during overnight to reduce the amount of traffic interferences 
during the normal day. Local residents will not be affected by the work being performed other 
than the detour in traffic. 
 
Updates related to road projects and traffic alerts will be posted on the department’s web site 
http://nmroads.com, and can be retrieved by calling 511 in New Mexico or 1-800-432-4269 out 
of state.   
 

### 
 
For questions regarding this project you may contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT Project Manager at 
(575) 525-7313, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at (575) 
525-7340.   
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